
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION POLICY 

The Scarsdale Public Library invites input from patrons and other members of the public on 

Library matters, and welcomes members of the public to attend Library Board meetings. Under 

New York’s Open Meetings Law, the public has the right to observe the performance of public 

officials and attend and listen to the deliberations and decisions that go into the making of 

public policy, but not the right to speak or participate in Board meetings. There will be a public 

comment period during the meeting, at which time each speaker will have three minutes to 

comment on library matters. The Board may vote to enter executive session for specific 

purposes designated by applicable law. 
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